

And your destination is:



The 52nd Annual Meeting of



The Pioneer Valley Planning Commission

Thursday, June 19, 2014
At six o'clock in the evening

JUDD GYMNASIA

Springfield College 263 Alden Street Springfield, Massachusetts

You are invited to enjoy a special early bird guided tour of Judd Gymnasia prior to the Pioneer Valley Planning Commission's annual meeting. If you would like to participate, please gather in the lobby at 5:00 p.m. You should have ample time to take the tour and enjoy socializing before the meeting begins at 6:30 p.m.

PROGRAM

6:00 Hors d'oeuvres and cash bar

6:30 Welcome and Opening Remarks
Business Meeting and Elections
Keynote Address: Mark Fenton
Presentation of Regional Recognition Awards

7:30 Reception with buffet supper and cash bar



About the Speaker: Mark Fenton

Mark Fenton is a national public health, planning, and transportation consultant. He is a vocal advocate for non-motorized transportation, a frequent consultant on bicycle and pedestrian community plans, and a recognized authority on public health issues and the need for community, environmental, and public policy initiatives to encourage more walking, bicycling, and transit use.



I-91 North

Take Exit 6, Springfield Center onto East Columbus Ave, go 0.4 miles to State Street. Take a right onto State St. Proceed 1.3 miles to Hancock St., take right onto Hancock, go 0.3 miles and take left onto Alden Street, go 0.8 miles. 263 Alden St. is on the right.

I-91 South

Take Exit 7 Downtown Springfield onto West Columbus Ave. Proceed 0.4 miles to second light, turn left onto State St. Proceed 1.3 miles to Hancock St., take right onto Hancock, go 0.3 miles and take left onto Alden Street, go 0.8 miles. 263 Alden St. is on the right.

COST: \$25.00 per person (General Admission)
\$20.00 per person (PVPC Commissioners, Alternates, and Staff Only)

PLEASE RSVP by Monday, June 16.

You may call PVPC at (413) 781-6045

or e-mail Indrani Gallagher (<u>igallagher@pvpc.org</u>). We regret that we must invoice any reservations not paid by Wednesday, June 18.

Forward this email





This email was sent to igallagher@pvpc.org by <u>igallagher@pvpc.org</u> | <u>Update Profile/Email Address</u> | Instant removal with <u>SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy</u>.

Pioneer Valley Planning Commission | 60 Congress Street | Floor 1 | Springfield | MA | 01104